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Sanjhi Virasat: JMI’s Hall of Girls Residence celebrates Annual Day 

The Hall of Girls Residence (HOGR), Jamia Millia Islamia (JMI) celebrated its Annual day titled 
“Sanjhi Virasat” exhibiting unity in diversity and confluence of cultures in the hostel. The 
function held on 11th May 2024 was meticulously planned by the students and hostel 
administration to showcase the achievements of the residents of the hostel. 

Officiating Vice Chancellor of JMI, Prof Eqbal Hussain graced the occasion as the Chief Guest. 
During his address he addressed the historical importance of the HOGR and its constitution. He 
stressed on significant contributions of the heroes, the hostels are named after and how they 
provide a platform and inspire the next generation to follow their footstep. He expressed the 
importance of education and women empowerment in developing India. 

The Guest of the honour was Ms Farheen Zahid, IAS, her precious words of advice for the 
residents was very well appreciated. In addition, many other distinguished dignitaries of JMI, 
Registrar Mr. M. Hadis Lari, Professor in Charge Finance Office, JMI Prof Amirul Hasan Ansari, 
Chief Proctor, Chief librarian, provosts of Girls and boys hostel graced the occasion. 

The Annual function witnessed rich performances displaying the versatile cultural heritage of 
India. Students showcasing their talent in singing, poetry, singing recitation, ghazals, talent 
expression, dance performances. 

The evening started with felicitation of the guests by the Provost of the HOGR Prof Arvinder A. 
Ansari, Deputy Provost Dr. Meena Osmany and the team of the wardens. Winners of various 
competitions held throughout the year were felicitated, recognizing their talent and hard work. 
Additionally, the HOGR released its annual Hostel Magazine “Sanjhi Virasat” by the Vice 
Chancellor, JMI. It is very relevant for youth of the country to experience and appreciate the 
rich heritage of the country and develop a respect for the same. The magazine displayed the 
similar spirit of oneness. 

The Deputy Provost, Dr. Meena Osmany delivered a vote of thanks, expressing gratitude to all 
dignitaries, organizers, participants for making this event a great success. 

The event concluded with a dinner and on a happy note encouraging the students to establish 
further milestones in the journey of success. 
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